
 
 
 
 
 

 
July 13, 2001 

 
 
 
Hubert Howard Coker 
c/o Patricia Digby 
P.O. Box 866 
Fulton, Mississippi 38843 
 
Dear Mr. Coker: 
 
 As Governor of the State of Mississippi, I am honored to extend my 
best wishes and congratulations upon the celebration of your retirement after 
many years of dedicated service as a “Union Man.”   
 
 Under the many years of your most capable leadership, workers 
across the country have experienced remarkable progress and success.  You 
have dedicated your career to improving the workforce environment and 
helping people reach their fullest potential. 
 
 As you conclude your service to the Woodworkers District Lodge, be 
assured that your efforts will forever serve as the foundation and inspiration 
for those who will follow in your footsteps.  Thank you for your 
contributions to the great State of Mississippi.   
   
             Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
              RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 
 


